
 

Newsletter 3/2021 

Dear Friends and members 

 

The evaluation week-end, which took place on the 18th and 19th of September in Zürich, officially 
concludes the PHOTOSUISSE competition 2021. Altogether 14 photo clubs and 10 individual 
members participated, and more than 1100 pictures/portfolios were evaluated. From all 
contributions, 317 were accepted, 31 primed und 29 pictures/portfolios were selected as best of 
their categories. Jean-Marc Ayer (Société Genevoise de Photographie) and AARSO Fotoclub Zofingen 
are our winners of this year. All the results of the competition can be consulted on our internet page 
(https://photosuisse.net/en/resultate/).  

We thank our jury members Viola Michaelis, Klaus Lorbeer, René Dürr and Michel Planson, as well as 
our observer Petra Angela Imhof (Fotoclub Münsingen). Without their engagement, the competition 
would not have been possible.  

Originally we planned the award ceremony to take place end of October at the digitalEVENT in 
Baden. Unfortunately the event had to be cancelled due to the Covid-19 pandemic. We actually plan 
to have our award ceremony at the Photo Münsingen, which is scheduled to happen from 26. to 29. 
May 2022. All price winners will receive a separate invitation with additional details.  

We now started the preparation of the book of photos that contains all the accepted pictures, which 
al members of PHOTOSUISSE should receive before Christmas.  

On behalf of PHOTOSUISSE we thank all participants and hope for a successful participation at next 
years’ competition.  
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